
 

Kentlyn Public School 
Georges River Road, Kentlyn, 2560 

PO Box 5222 Minto, 2566 
Phone: 4628 2455 - Fax: 4628 4365 
kentlyn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                           

                                                                                                                            
                        Monday 26 November 2018  
Dear Parents/Carers,   

END OF YEAR MOVIE DAY 
Wednesday 12 December 2018 

                           Dumaresq St Cinema, Campbelltown   (02 4625 1985) 
 
 
On Wednesday 12 December 2018, all students from Kindergarten to Year 6 are invited to attend an end-of-

year movie at Dumaresq Street Cinema to view “The Grinch” which is G rated.   
Children will be having their lunch after we come back to school.  
 
The movie: The Grinch” (G).   The Grinch tells the story of a cynical grump 
who goes on a mission to steal Christmas, only to have his heart changed by a 
young girl's generous holiday spirit. Funny, heart-warming, and visually 
stunning, it's a universal story about the spirit of Christmas and the 
indomitable power of optimism.  
Date:       Wednesday 12 December 2018 
Time: Screening 9:45am 
Travel: Bus departing Kentlyn Public School 9:10am  
Clothing: Sports uniform to be worn. 
Cost: $18.00 – this covers bus fare, movie entry and an ice cream.  
 

NB:  ALL TEACHERS WILL BE ATTENDING THIS EXCURSION 
 

Please Note: School representation and attendance at excursions, special 
school activities and out of school activities is dependent upon the continued demonstration of appropriate 
behaviour and an appropriate attitude in all aspects of school life. 
 
To enable your child to participate in this enjoyable day, please complete the permission note below and return 
it with money to the office by Friday 7 December 2018.   
Thank you. 
 
Selena McPhee      
Deputy Principal  
___________________________________________________________________________ 

Kentlyn Public School Movie Day Wednesday 12 December 2018 
Dumaresq St Cinema, Campbelltown    

Money due in by Friday 7 December 2018 
 
I give permission for my child________________________________ of class _______________  
to attend the Movie “The Grinch”  on Wednesday 12 December 2018 at Dumaresq St Cinema.   I understand 
that travel to and from the cinema will be by bus. I also understand  
that my child’s participation is subject to meeting the expectations outlined above. 
 

Payment of $18.00 per student is enclosed. 
 

 Signed: ______________________________________ Date:_______________________                          
Parent/Carer 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


